FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: May 14, 2014

Contact: Michael S. LeBrun, General Manager

Nipomo Community Services District 148 S. Wilson St., Nipomo, CA 93444

Phone: (805) 929-1133 - Email: mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov



Supervisor Ray Presents the Certificates of Appreciation for Solid Waste Removal to the District and Nipomo Chamber of Commerce

At the Wednesday, May 14th Regular Board meeting, 4th District Supervisor Caren Ray presented Certificates of Appreciation to the Nipomo Community Services District Board of Directors, Nipomo Chamber of Commerce, and Achievement House for the area's successful 'Keep Nipomo Clean' solid waste removal program.

The community clean-up program is funded by a grant from the District, administered by the Chamber, and carried out by Achievement House.

The program began over a year ago when then Chamber President Rudy Stowell and the Olde Towne Nipomo Association approached the Board of Directors with concerns for trash in the streets and common areas of Nipomo. A three-month grant and trial pick up program followed. The program is now well established and highly successful.

Next Scheduled Board Meeting: Wednesday, May 28th, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, Nipomo

For more information or to view the minutes, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.

###

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future.